Transport for London

ULEZLondon@cclondon.com
tfl.gov.uk/ulez
Dear Mark Humphreys

Our Ref: TFL-1616351-1632838681
Customer Account Number: N/A

Ultra Low Emission Zone- (ULEZ)-Enquiry
Thank you for your recent correspondence received 25 September 2021, about the Ultra Low Emission Zone (ULEZ).
As you have not provided your vehicle registration number, we are unable to determine the compliance of your vehicle.

We can conform all vehicles that have a historic vehicle tax class will be exempt from the ULEZ. This tax class
excludes any vehicle used commercially (for example, coffee vans or street food vans).

In line with the existing LEZ discount all vehicles registered before 1 January 1973 will be exempt from the ULEZ,
regardless of commercial use or otherwise.

You will still need to pay the Congestion Charge if you drive in the zone, or you will receive a Penalty Charge Notice

If you have any questions or future updates, please visit our website at tfl.gov.uk/ulez

Yours sincerely

D. Milton
Contracts & Operations Manager
Transport for London
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